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AL DÍA

VIÑA CONCHA Y TORO CONTINUES ITS OPERATIONS NORMALLY 
FOLLOWING EARTHQUAKE IN CHILE’S CENTRAL NORTH ZONE

Following the earthquake of intensity 8.4 degrees on the Richter scale recorded yesterday, 
September 16, Viña Concha y Toro wishes to inform its employees, customers and 
suppliers of the situation following an initial assessment.  

With the information at hand at present, there are fortunately no personal tragedies 
to report from among our employees and their families. In addition, all the company’s 
vineyards and production plants are undamaged and operating normally. The cellars 
suffered no impact except for the Nueva Aurora cellar in Ovalle which had some damage 
that was handled quickly and has the full cooperation of its personnel.

Based on information provided by the authority, we understand that the ports of San 
Antonio and Valparaíso are working normally, so the company’s operations will not be 
affected.

Viña Concha y Toro sends a message of solidarity to those in Chile who were affected, 
especially in the 4th Region.

Santiago , September 17, 2015


